

Dear Green Castle Group Tenants:

This email is a reminder to all of you about noise in apartments. We have been notified by several tenants about noise disturbances caused by other tenants in their building. This is always a sensitive issue and one that we hope you will be very aware of as you reside in our units.

Problems can occur on weeknights as well as weekends. Music, voices, heavy footfalls, etc. can be disruptive to your immediate neighbors. Always be aware of your activities and always think about how they may affect those around you.

Remember, all tenants have signed a lease which includes the "good neighbor" and "no party" clauses - those are important and we expect all tenants to abide by them.

As we did last year, we will be engaging the Chittenden County Sherriff's Office to do random patrolling of all Green Castle Group buildings and parking lots. This is an important safety feature, in addition to making sure that noise or parties are not disruptive.

Thank you for your support of being a good neighbor and following the lease terms that you have committed to.

Green Castle Group

346 Shelburne Road, Suite 203 Burlington, VT 05401

www.greencastlegrp.com